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I support this for many reasons. These machines are capable of handling poor 

weather better than most of the vehicles I encounter on a daily basis. We would 

gladly pay to drive them on the roads to easily get to areas that are not connected by 

trails. I feel safer in my side-by-side or On my quad  than a car in most occasions.  


